
From:  Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/26/2020 03:47:46 PM

To:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: HC Project hearing
 

Sign up for the CD13 Newsletter for updates on COVID-19

 Sean Starkey
 Hollywood Field Deputy
 Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
 13th District, City of Los Angeles
 1722 Sunset Blvd., LA, CA 90026

 Phone (213) 207-3015 | Cell (213) 261-1545 | www.cd13.com
HEART of Hollywood | CD13 Year in Review

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brandi D'Amore <brandi@myhunc.com>
Date: Wed, Aug 26, 2020 at 3:46 PM
Subject: HC Project hearing
To: Sean Starkey <sean.starkey@lacity.org>

Hello. I was unable to attend the planning meeting today on the Hollywood Center project. Did you or a representative from cd13
attend? Does the Councilman have a position on this project?

Brandi A. D'Amore
At-Large Unclassified Representative, Area 3
Board of Directors
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council (HUNC)
Certified Neighborhood Council, #52
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